
Primary 1-4 Class: 

A new school year is just beginning! Welcome to another blog from P1-4 class! Let’s start by mopping up the end of 

last session! 

            

Well done to both boys – I think it was worth coming back to school for – don’t you? 

Primary One: 

     

Elmer the Elephant: 

       

This little team completed an Elmer puzzle! Darcey enjoys an Elmer story! 

This wonderful story by David 

McKee will be a great start to 

our topic work!  

We got busy on some tasks! 

George and Robert have waited a long 

time! 

George has just received his worker of the 

year prize! He can finally get busy in a 

greenhouse all of his own! It’s a well-

deserved prize, George!  

Here’s Robert with his worker of the term 

prize from last June! It’s a bug hotel which 

he can paint with his own design! 

 

A very warm welcome to David Morrison and 

Paddy Macleod who join us in Primary One! 

Both boys have school buddies further up the 

school who are there to support them and 

show them the ropes! 

Daniel, Michael, Juliette and Neeve are taking 

their duties very seriously indeed! 

I think both boys enjoyed their first day! 

 



We have started making Elmers of our own! We cut him out, painted him and made patterns, which we know Elmer 

loves! 

     

     

       

We had a few early finishers by the end of the week! 

       



   

…and while we were busy another member of our team was also busy! 

Paddy was very impressed with our phonic shoot. He said each word carefully, before posting the card in the box! 

We were impressed too, Paddy! 

Paddy also got busy lining the cars up for their race! No cheating – all the cars had to start in the same place! Paddy 

loves the drill and the parts – so he was given them in the tuff tray to do some experimenting! 

     

     

 

All our Elmers look stunning! 

The children have certainly tried very hard 

and I’m looking forward to seeing what else 

they can produce as the first term 

progresses…. 

Paddy loves rockets and here he is making 

his own out of a toilet roll tube! 

Paddy has also been busy with the play-

doh! 

It’s been a good start to school, Paddy! 



Sharing: 

   

Have a great weekend, everyone! 

I’m going to finish our short blog with this super share from Elsie! 

This is obviously a favourite book with you all! Elsie found Elmer the 

Elephant at home and wanted us to know all about it! 

Isn’t that a great end to a short week? Thank you, Elsie! 


